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Este informe,.contiene intbrmaciiln muy irnportante sobre su agud potable. Ti'adxizcctlo o hable con
algien que lo entienda bien.

Our water system is subject to complianee monitoring requirements under the Oround Watel Rule. Our systetn
either t'ailed to monitor and record the effectiveness and reliability of chemlcal disinfection tteatmetlt for each
ground water soul'ce before ol at the first oustomer every day of the month or failed to report the effeotiveness
and reliability of chernical Cisinfecticn trce,tment for eaeh day durlng the august 024 monitoring perlorl to the
MissotrriDepartment of Natural Resources (deparlment) by the lOtL day of the following rnonth. Although this
incident was not an emetgency, as our custolrlers you have a right to know what happened and what we are
doing to correct the situation.

What happened? What is being done? (Describe corrective action.)

THE OPERATOR'S ASSISTANTTURNED THE COMPLIANCE REPORT IN TO THE CI.{IEF
OPERATOR ON THE 3RD BUT THE OPERATOR FAILED TO TURN IT UNITIL THE 1STh

What should I do?
I. For tlris type of violation, actions such as boiling drinking water are not deemed necessary for the general

population. However, if you have specific health concerns, consult rvitlr your doctor.
2. People with sevetely compromised imrnune systems, infants, and some elderly may be at incr.eased rislt.

These people should seek ad'iice about clrink-ing water frnrn their health care providers. General guidelines
on ways to lessen the risk of infection by microbes are available ti'om U.S. Environmental Protection
Agency's Satb Drinkirrg Water Hotline at l -800-426-4791.

What does this rnean?
This is not an emet3ency. If it had been an emergency, you would have been notified within 24 hours.
Inadequately tttated or inadequately protected water may contain disease-causing organisrns. These organisms
cafl cause symptonrs sttch as diarrhea, nausea, ofarnps, and assoe iated headaches. While we have not detected
any evidence of contamination in our soulre water, we have failed to meet Cround Water Rule monitorirrg
requirements.

For rnore informatiorr, please contact water system staff indicated below:

S?Y lrl atm*tut*-ffyal, ( "n*
(rnailing address)
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(phone nuurbeg

Additionally, you ffiay cantact the clepartntentb Southeasf Regionat Affice at 573-840-9750 or Public Drinking
Ll/ater Branch at 573-526-6925.

Please sharc this iryformation with all lhe other people who drink this water, especially those who may not
have received this notice directly (for example, people in aparhtents, nursing homes, school,s, ond ba,tsinesses).
You can do this by posting this notice in a public place ar clistributing copie.r b), hand or mail.

This puiriic notice is for LEADWOOD PWS.
State Water System lD#: MO4010456.
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(name of water systetll contact)


